
Additional handrails at Blackness
Library #dundeewestend
Some time ago, I arranged a site visit to the entrance of Blackness Library
where  a  council  officer  kindly  discussed  safety  at  the  entrance  with
representatives from West End Community Council and myself.

The issue was around safe access up and down the steps particularly in the
dark during the winter months on the late opening evening.

It was agreed to provide two new handrails and I am pleased that these were
put in place recently – see below :
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